
                                                                                                     
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
May 11, 2017 

 

The Naugatuck Police Department is looking to identify the pictured individual, the 

vehicle and the Operator of the vehicle.  On 04/30/2017 the suspect arrived at the Xpress 

Fuel on North Church Street and stole a white Infinity that was left running.  The vehicle 

has since been recovered in Waterbury.   

 

The suspect appears to be a light skinned Hispanic or black male wearing a Miami Heat 

sweatshirt and dark sweatpants.  The suspect vehicle is a Hyundia SUV possibly green.   

 

Anyone with any information please contact Det. Paul Markette at 203-720-2584 or 

pmarkette@naugatuckpd.org.   
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